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YUSUF MOHAMED

1001 E 46TH ST

MINNEAPOLIS MN 55407-5324

Dear YUSUF MOHAMED:

Thank you for participating in the City of Minneapolis’s voluntary water testing program. Here are your test results:

Address 1001 E 46TH ST

Sample collected from Kitchen Sink

Test Date 02/19/2025

Metal Analyzed Lead

Your Result 2.0 parts per billion (ppb)
EPA Action Level 15.0 ppb

HOW TO INTERPRET YOUR RESULT

Your result of 2.0 ppb is below the below the Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) action level of 15.0 ppb. One
ppb is equivalent to about three seconds in 100 years. However, according to the EPA, there is no level of lead that is
without risk.

Our laboratory staff can help you understand this complicated issue. If you have any questions about your test result
or would like help identifying the source of the lead, please call 612-661-4999.

THINGS YOU CAN DO TO HELP PROTECT YOUR WATER FROM LEAD

The EPA advises taking as many steps as possible to reduce lead levels in water. The tips in the pamphlet that came
with your sampling kit are a great place to start. Information is also available on the City’s website at
minneapolismn.gov/water-quality-lead.

THINGS THE CITY DOES TO HELP PROTECT YOUR WATER FROM LEAD

Lead can leach into the water when it comes in direct contact with lead and galvanized steel water service lines and
household plumbing fixtures. The way we treat Minneapolis water before it makes it to your home helps to keep
the lead in piping systems from dissolving into your drinking water.

More information about lead is available on the City’s website at minneapolismn.gov/healthy-homes.
Sincerely,

City of Minneapolis
Public Works Water Treatment & Distribution Services

For reasonable accommodations or alternative formats please contact Matthew Croaston, Public Works Water
Treatment & Distribution Services Division, 612-299-2734, matthew.croaston@minneapolismn.gov. People who are
deaf or hard of hearing can use a relay service to call 311 at 612-673-3000. TTY users call 612-263-6850.

Para asistencia, llame al 311. Rau kev pab 311. Hadii aad Caawimaad u baahantahay 311.
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